
Weekly bulletin: Primary
Star of the Week: 02.02.2024

Reception: Mr Aukim
Alex for all of his contributions during
whole class discussions, both sharing
new ideas and recalling information.

Miss Pedder
Olivia for trying really hard this week to

make the right choices and be a good
friend. Olivia is continuing to be a

reflective learner. Well done

Year 1: Miss Lara
Sylvia for her progress in reading!

Well done!

Mrs Goodridge
Abdullahi for always being interested

and engaged in every lesson. He has
produced some fantastic writing for

compound sentences and shown
excellent problem solving maths skills

with addition this week.

Year 2: Miss Carolan
Jacob for being brave this week and settling into year 2 so well.

Weekly Attendance: 02.02.2024

Reception: Mr Aukim
4th

Miss Pedder
4th

Year 1: Miss Lara
2nd

Mrs Goodridge
3rd

Year 2: Miss Carolan
1st



Achievement Point Totals: 02.02.2024

1st: 680 1st: 4714

4th: 564 2nd: 4318

3rd: 581 4th: 3862

2nd: 590 3rd: 4285

Next week: 05.02.2024

Monday
05/02/2024

● Year 1 P.E. day - please ensure your child has kit
● No clubs today

Tuesday
06/02/2024

● Reception P.E. day - please ensure your child has kit
● Safer Internet Day
● No clubs today

Wednesday
07/02/2024

● No clubs today

Thursday
08/02/2024

● Year 2 P.E. day - please ensure your child has kit
● Year 1 parents in to visit the children’s oceanarium @ 2.30pm
● No clubs today

Friday
09/02/2024

● Last day of term
● No clubs today



Upcoming dates:

Tuesday 6th February Safer Internet Day

Thursday 8th February Year 1 parents invited in to visit the children’s oceanarium
@ 2.30pm

Monday 12th February HALF TERM

Monday 19th February INSET DAY

Thursday 7th March World Book Day (Book week celebration from 4th-8th
March 2024)

Friday 15th March Reports sent to parents

Wednesday 20th March Parent Consultations and targets shared with
parents/carers

Key messages:

Railway
Safety

In our assembly this week, we have been learning about railway safety and how to stay safe
near railways, as well as tips on how to use level crossings and travel by trains safely.
To continue the discussion at home, please use the resources below:

- Learn the important signs used around the railway
- Ready, Check, Go!
- Travel Skills

Promoting
positive Self-
Regulation
strategies at
home

Self-regulation is a really important area of learning for Primary children. Have a look at this
following guide, written by Hannah Baker, Co-CEO at Partnership for Children, exploring the
concept of self-regulation and its importance. It explains: the science behind self-regulation
within the context of key developmental milestones for children in this age range; how to
develop strategies and techniques for promoting self-regulation and the vital role that you as
teachers at home of adult-led play can have in modelling and guiding self-regulatory skills (with
plenty of example activities).

Self-Regulation Booklet

https://switchedonrailsafety.co.uk/resources/learning-the-signs-with-train-driver-tarj/
https://switchedonrailsafety.co.uk/resources/ready-check-go/
https://switchedonrailsafety.co.uk/resources/switched-on-travel-skills-with-train-guard-gerrard/
https://brandplatform.annafreud.org/share/zswK5kNUygsoqfbBPsfJ


World Book
Day

We will be celebrating world book day on Thursday 7th March so please start thinking and
getting creative in preparation from our WBD dress up day. A letter is soon to follow with
further information!

Wrap Around Care New Activities and Facilities

This week at Wrap Around Care at Livingstone Academy, we have started to fill up our wall
with all the amazing pictures and artwork the children have been creating. We have had some
fun with some gymnastics, dodgeball, and football activities. We have also created some
amazing Lego designs and have a new WII console which the children have been enjoying
playing, lots of fun and games!

A reminder that Breakfast club starts after half term and the after-school care is now live and
can be booked. You can book a breakfast club and wrap around care here.

The new Wrap Around Care Activities starting after half term between 15:00–16:00 are:

Monday – Board games
Tuesday – Multi-Sports (different sports each week)
Wednesday – Arts and Crafts club
Thursday – Tennis
Friday – Football Club

If you’re having problems with booking using childcare vouchers, please contact Stuart on
skingsleysmith@premier-edcuation.com.

We are also interested in feedback from parents as to why you do not use the service or
anything we could do differently and any changes we could make. Please email
ldibden@premier-education.com to give your feedback.

We are still looking for extra board games, reading books and other toys (including Lego) so
if you have any that you would be willing to donate, we would be more than happy to accept
and it would be appreciated by the children. Please contact ldibden@premier-education.com.

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/24246/?school=livingstone&type%5b%5d=WAC

